Shri Varun Kapoor, IPS
IGP and Director, Police Radio Training School,
Indore

5 November 2014

Dear Shri Kapoor,

Freeland would like to express its appreciation for the excellent session you conducted
during the training held by Freeland at the Police Radio Training School, Indore, for forest
and police officials, from 15 — 18 October 2014.

Your session on Digital Intelligence Collection conducted on the morning of 16 October
covered all the pertinent points on the importance of information collection, sources of
information and how to obtain actionable intelligence from digital sources — an important skill
In increasingly networked times.

We also appreciate the enthusiasm and dedication you personally brought to the course
from beginning to end, and look forward to future collaboration with you.

Yours sincerely,

Onkuri Majumdar
Managing Director
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